
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Wednesday, March 1 
 

Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  If you are planning 
to attend, please bring in your payment. 
 

There will be NO Homework Habitat today, March 1. 
 

Southern Regional Home & School Association will be sponsoring a Lip Sync Battle on Saturday,  

March 11
th

 at 7:00 PM in the 9/10 Auditorium.  If you are interested in participating, please pick up a 

registration form in the Main Office.  The registration fee is $5.00 and is due by March 1
st

. 
 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present Me and My Girl. The show opens on Wednesday, 

March 1st and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, March 4th.  All shows are 

at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket order forms can be 

found on the district website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket sales deadline is 

Friday, February 24th.  After that date, no advance ticket requests will be accepted.  Remaining tickets 

may be purchased at the door on the night of each performance when the box office opens at 6:00 pm. 
 

Attention members of the Spanish Club: our meeting is today, Wednesday, March 1st in room N-3.  See you then! 
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  First 

payments are due on Wednesday, March 1. 
 

Class of 2020 Indoor Winter Carnival – Saturday, March 11th, 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm in the 9/10 Gym – Come chase away 
those winter blues. There will be a bounce house, vendors, food, games, theme basket auction, magician and contests - 
$10.00 admission includes, games, contests, magician and 5 theme basket tickets. Come out for a day of family fun. 
 
Attention Student Council members: We will be meeting Wednesday, March 1, in  

room C-7. We will be preparing for the March 10th dance. Make every effort to attend. 

Please see Mrs. Manna or Ms. Heinz if you are unable to attend.  

 

There will be a Youth Canteen meeting on Thursday, March 2 at 2:20 in N8.  We will be advertising our 
next dance and signing up for concession stand times.   
 

Attention all girls going out for Spring Track.  7th Graders, and 8th graders new to the team, will 

meet in Gym C at 2:45 on Wednesday March 1st.  All returning members will meet on Thursday 

March 2nd at 2:45, also in Gym C.  
 

ANY GIRLS WHO ARE TRYING OUT FOR SOFTBALL TODAY.  PLEASE BE READY FOR PRACTICE BY 2:45 
AND MEET COACH IBE IN GYM A.  BE PREPARED FOR BOTH INDOOR AND OUTDOOR PRACTICE. 
 

Attention Students: Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to 

school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or WaWa after 

school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

http://www.srsd.net/

